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Janus Remote Communications Statement Regarding FAR 52.204-25: 

Prohibition on Contracting for Certain Telecommunications Services or Equipment. 
 

Background Material: 

Section 889(a)(1)(B) of the John S. McCain National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) for Fiscal Year 

2019 prohibits executive agencies from entering into, or extending or renewing, a contract with an entity 

that uses any equipment, system, or service that uses covered telecommunications equipment or 

services as a substantial or essential component of any system, or as critical technology as part of any 

system. The provision goes into effect August 13, 2020. 

 

Janus Declaration: 
 
Janus hereby certifies that it uses no telecommunications equipment or services provided by Huawei 

Technologies Company or ZTE Corporation (or any subsidiary or affiliate of those entities) or 

telecommunications equipment and services produced or provided by Hytera Communications 

Corporation, Hangzhou Hikvision Digital Technology Company, or Dahua Technology Company (or any 

subsidiary or affiliate of those entities) in any of our off-the-shelf or custom products it provides.   
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Dave Jahr, General Manager       Date 
 
 




